
 

 

AIMS Representative to SBQ Report November 2022 

 
Fellow AIMS Members, 
 
It is my privilege to submit my Annual Report as the mining representative on the Surveyors 
Board of Queensland. 
 
There have been three successful mining endorsements since our last AGM, Kahn 
Rosenberger (O), Anton Susukov (UC) and Ashley Tibbles (UM) and I would like to 
congratulate those surveyors. 
 
Shortly we will be requesting that AIMS members complete a survey to gauge support for a 
change to the way in which SBQ assesses mine surveyor competency against the 
frameworks. 
This would potentially be a process similar to the one now in place for cadastral 
endorsement candidates. 
 
Outside of SBQ duties, I have been active in Destination Spatial where the focus is on 
promoting careers in surveying. Also, the Surveyor’s Trust has been developing a surveying 
skills framework that I have had some input to from a mining context. 
 
My position on the board as mining representative has been extended for another three 
years and I thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Ken Cross 
AIMS SBQ Nominee 
 
 
 
 
 


